
 
 
 

 

Better Housing by Design Project 

 

Better Housing by Design Project – Historic District Amendments 

Courtesy notice regarding a proposed change to the zoning of your property.  
Portland City Council will hold a public hearing on the proposed zoning change: 

October 2, 2019, at 3 p.m. 

Council Chambers, City Hall 
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Portland, Oregon 



 

 

Proposed Zoning Change Affecting Your Property 

Why am I receiving this notice?  

You are receiving this notice because you own property in the 
Alphabet Historic District or near the King’s Hill Historic District. 
The purpose of this notice is to let you know about proposed 
zoning changes that could affect the allowed scale of new 
development on your property. The changes will primarily affect 
new development and do not require changes to existing 
development. The proposals are being considered as part of the 
Better Housing by Design project, which is updating Portland’s 
multi-dwelling zoning regulations. 

What changes are proposed? 

The current zoning on your property is RH (High-Density 
Residential) with a base floor area ratio (FAR) of 2 to 1 
(additional FAR is possible through development bonuses or 
transfers).  

The proposed new zoning for your property is RM4, which in 
historic districts will provide a base FAR of 3 to 1 and a bonus 
FAR of 4.5 to 1 (achievable by projects that include affordable 
units). This is an increase to the scale of development currently 
allowed by the RH zoning of your property. In the Alphabet 
Historic District in the area between West Burnside and NW 
Glisan Street, this increase in allowed development scale is 
intended to allow new development to be similar in size to larger 
historic buildings in the area.  

The intent of this zoning change is to match development 
allowances to the scale of the historic district, while providing 
development bonuses for projects that include affordable units. 

 

 

What is FAR (floor-to-area ratio)? 
“FAR” regulates the size of buildings. An FAR of 3 to 1 allows 
up to 30,000 square feet of building floor area on a site 
10,000 square feet in size, typically four stories. 


